
 
 

Newsletter 15  Friday  17th January 2025 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
 

Autumn Term 2024 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 21st October – Friday 
1st November 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 -  

St Andrew’s Day School closed  

Last Day of Term – Friday 20th 
December 2024 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 17th February – Friday 
21st February 2025 

Last Day of Term – Friday 4th 
April 2025  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th 
May 2025 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 
22nd July 2025   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
5th May 2025 

Class assemblies 
Save the dates   

Year 3  13.02.2025 

Year 2 13.03.2025 

Year 4 08.05.2025 

Year 5 22.05.2025 

Reception  26.06.2025 

Year 1 03.07.2025 



Football Fixtures/ results 

 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

YR—88% 
Y1—94% 
Y2—93% 
Y3—95% 
Y4—86% 
Y5—91% 
Y6—92% 

Number of Children Late 
Before the Close of  Regis-

ter 

  
YR—09 
Y1—08 
Y2—09 
Y3—03 
Y4—02 
Y5—05 
Y6—09 

 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close of  

Register 
 

 

YR—1 
Y1—0 
Y2—1 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—2 
Y6—2 

   Class 
 

 

 
Mars 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 

Stardust 
Aladdin 

 
 
 

 
Number  of  

children who read every 
day this week 

 
 
 

 

YR—01 
Y1—10 
Y2—21 
Y3—14 
Y4—12 
Y5—22 
Y6—19 

Percentage 
 

 
YR—5% 
Y1—52% 
Y2—75% 
Y3—82% 
Y4—71% 
Y5—85% 
Y6—76% 

Year 6 Residential Manor 
Adventure Norfolk Lakes 

14th– 18th July 2025 
 

Please remember to make 
your monthly payments to 

keep on plan.  
 
 
 

 

School uniform  
 

Parents and carers are   reminded that 

full school uniform should be worn at all 

times  unless the school   informs you 

otherwise. 

Please clearly label all of your child’s 

uniform and regularly check  the        

uniform they are bringing home belongs 

to them. If you notice your child has 

clothing that doesn’t  belong to them 

please return it to the class teacher.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Free bilingual support in Portuguese & other languages / Suporte bilíngue gratuito em português e outros idiomas:  
Stockwell Partnerships offer FREE bilingual support for Portuguese Spanish & Italian speakers making welfare benefit claims 
or needing help with their finances. They can also help you develop the skills to improve your chances of getting a job—or a 
better paid, more secure job. Their priority is to support clients in the Stockwell neighbourhood but they also help people in 

Lambeth. For Portuguese speakers looking for help with benefits, email Maria@stockwell.org. For Portuguese, Spanish 

and Italian speakers  email gustavo@stockwell.org 

Thank you PTA  
 

Using the fUnds raised in the last academic year st andrew’s have boUght new games 

for the playground and classrooms.  

The children have loved our new playground  equipment furniture.  

https://www.stockwell.org.uk/advice-advocacy/
mailto:maria@stockwell.org.uk
http://stockwell.org/
mailto:gustavo@stockwell.org

